
THANK YOU! 

SPONSORSHIPS 

We would like to thank 
Farm Credit Canada for 
sponsoring our group 
supper Tuesday evening.  
Thank you, Rhonda, for 
joining us.   

Also, thank you to 
Leading Edge Aviation for 
sponsoring the coffee and 
pastries for the week! 

 

 

Pilots, Planes & 

Prep 2019 
 

This year’s event was a smaller event, but it was just as 

educational.   

 

Garry & Chad Moffat of Specialized Spray, joined us for another 

week for pattern testing.  Naturally, the wind decided to join us 

as well.  They were able to get a few planes done, however! 
  

 
Group supper held at Back Forty Brewery 

Tim Sander, of Micronair UK, was able to join us again this year. 

On Tuesday, he delivered a presentation on the maintenance and 

function of Micronairs.  

Tuesday night was closed with a group supper at Back Forty 

Brewery.  As always, they delivered a delicious meal and a great 

atmosphere for visiting and mingling.   

Wednesday was started off with Cheryl Denesowych presenting 

a knowledgeable refresher on Satloc.  Tim Sander demonstrated 

the Micronair to Satloc interface for monitoring the RPM of 

individual atomizers on board. 

Tanner Denesowych joined us for his second year as a presenter 

for Satloc Forestry.  This presentation is to help prepare those 

pilots and operators that will be flying to Eastern Canada on 

forestry contracts.   

Thank you to everyone who was able to join us this year.  We 

know May is a tough month to attend events, and we appreciate 

everyone trying to fit this into their schedule. This event may 

happen for you, but it couldn’t happen without you!  

 

                                        THANK YOU!     

 

 

 

 


